
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	

CATCH THE VISION 
The bible periodically whispers to us from the Proverbs, 

“Without a vision – people will cast off restraint, but…..”   
(29:18) 

 
There’s a lot in those first few words.  For one, vision is super-
important because we need direction, a goal, a purpose for our 
life.  Secondly, because “God is love”, and created us with 
those needs, he also provided for them – He spoke!!!  He 
supplied the Vision! He wrote it down! 
 
As we meditate upon His words in the bible, we discover He 
has an amazing and powerful vision and plans for each of us.  
It is in His plan and vision we find our focus, and discover the 
real meaning and purpose for our lives that includes all of 
eternity! 
 
This Fall we are looking into His beautiful “restraining” 
vision, purpose and plans for us as His people, that brings us 
the true blessings and real happiness, (as spoken in the last 
few words of this verse below!)    As you take time to pray 
and read each week, come to His house this Fall to celebrate 
and participate in His vision of you, His vision for you, and 
His vision of us his people, joined together as family!   
 
“…..Happy\Blessed is he who is careful with His word!” 

 
With Much love for you –  Dave  
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First Whitewright T-Shirts 
YS-YL @ $10 each 
S-XL @ $10 each 

XL-3XL @ $12 each 
	

A Word from Bro. Dave 

OCTOBER SNEAK PEEK 
12th – Family Movie Night  
27th-28th – Women’s Retreat 
31st – Community Harvest 

	

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES  
SUNDAYS 
9:00am Fellowship 
9:30 Group Bible Studies (Adults, Students, Kids) 
10:45 Worship Service (& God’s Word… Kid Style) 
 
MONDAYS 
6pm Faith Bible Institute 

 
TUESDAYS 
6:30pm Rhythms of Grace (Women’s Class) 
 
WEDNESDAYS 
5:30pm Family Meal 
6:15pm Awana Club, Youth Service, & Adult Bible 
Study 
 
FRIDAYS 
6:30am Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

 
SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 

9th – Financial Peace University 
12th – No Wednesday Night Activities 
14th – Feed WHS Band during 3rd Quarter 
16th – Fellowship Pot Luck @ Bearden’s 
(Gary’s grilling them mean pork chops!) 
21st – Blessing Generations Seminar 
21st – C.A.R.E. Meeting 
23rd – Buffalo Bills Coach John Blake Speaks 
26th – See You At the Pole 
29th – Big Church Workday 
30th – Special Offering 
30th – 5th Sunday Singing at FUMC 
 
 

First Whitewright takes your safety and security 
seriously.  Security team active at every event! 

	



	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
 
 
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	

Special	Guest	Preacher	Sunday,	Sept.	23	
Coach	John	Blake		
Defensive	Line	Coach,	Buffalo	Bills	2016	-		
Defensive	Line	Coach	–	Cowboys,	93-95	
Head	Coach,	OU	96-98	
2	time	Super	Bowl	Champ	XXVII	and	XXIX	

	

	Life	and	or	Home	life	chaotic?	Learn	how	to	create	a	
culture	of	blessing	and	peace	in	your	family	and	home,	
which	carries	into	your	community!	 	There	is	a	small	
cost	 to	 this	 seminar	 for	materials.	 To	 sign	 up	 or	 get	
more	information	contact	the	Rick	or	Sharon	Reece	at	
(214)701-8298	
	
	Dave	Ramsey	Financial	Peace	University	

	
Class	begins	September	9th	and	meets	Every	Sunday	morning	at	
9:30	in	the	Fellowship	Hall.		This	class	is	led	by	Wes	and	Adriane	
Howard.	There	is	a	small	cost	for	class	materials.		Please	contact	
Wes	regarding	the	cost	at	(903)227-6450.	
	
	

C.A.R.E	stands	for	Connect,	Assist,	Reach,	Encourage.		This	is	a	group	of	stay	at	home	ladies	
reaching	in	to	our	community	and	school	to	pray	for,	love	on,	and	serve	those	that	serve	us!		
Please	contact	Beverly	to	get	involved	@	903-821-3092.		Next	meeting	is	Friday,	September	
21st.	
	

School	Ministry	
	
FWW	 is	 joined	with	others	 in	 the	 community	
for	 a	 massive	 one	 on	 one,	 (or	 2,	 or	 3	 etc..)	
prayer	 initiative	 covering	 all	 students,	
teachers,	 administrators	 and	 board	members	
of	WWISD	–	over	1000	souls.		Sign	up	is	simple.	
Just	search	Kingdom	Warriors	of	Whitewright,	
Texas	on	Facebook,	and	join	the	group.		Or	you	
may	 contact	 Ms.	 Rebecca	 Card	 @	 214-797-
4470.		
	

September	
21st-22nd	

	
	
	

STAY	CONNECTED!		SIGN	UP	FOR	“ONE	CALL”!	EMAIL	CHURCH@FBCWHITEWRIGHT.COM	

Awana is a fun-filled program that challenges kids & rewards 
them for memorizing scripture. It includes Bible lessons and 
an exciting game time.  Wednesdays at 6:15pm.  For more 
information, email children@fbcwhitewright.com. 

There is so much going on in our youth ministry and we are extremely excited to see what 
the Lord is going to do this school year!  The youth House is nearing completion, if you’ve 
been living under a rock we have begun a remodel of the old Sunday school annex to give 
our teenagers their very own place at First Whitewright! The project is scheduled to be 
completed and unveiled at our “Saw You At The Pole” rally on Wednesday 26th! The 
youth group is also going to be taking on a “new look” this year with our mission being 
“Elevate”. We are praying, and asking you to join us in prayer, that as a group we can 
elevate the name of Jesus higher than any other, elevate those around us to see the Love 
that Jesus has for them and to elevate our hearts in a spiritual act of worship. We are going 
to attempt to brand our times together as “elevate”, I just want to make sure we’re all on 
the same page. Hope to catch you at Elevate on Wednesday nights! Much love fam!  

	


